
Richard A. Finnigan 

(360) 956-7001 

rickfinn@localaccess. com 

VIA E-FILING 

Filing Center 

Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW 

Olympia, Washington 98512 

May 19,2017 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
PO Box 1088 
Salem OR 97308-1088 

Candace Shofstall 

Legal Assistant 

(360) 753-7012 

candace~localaccess.com 

Re: ADV 552 -Nehalem Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a RTI-Nehalem Telecom 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The purpose ofthis letter is to withdraw the tariff filing made in the above referenced 
docket. The Federal Communications Commission has issued an order freezing the urban rate 
floor at $18.00. As a result, the company is not interested in pursuing a rate increase at this time. 

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN 

RAF/cs 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 


